Dear George-

Thank you for participating in the first ever Corporate Challenge at the 2015 Windhaven
Insurance Orange Bowl Paddle Championship presented by Blue World Paddle, Surf and Skate.
Without your generous support we would not have been able to reach our goal of a $25,000
donation to Big Brothers Big Sisters of Greater Miami. We hope the Cruisers had just as much

fun participating as we did putting on the event. We hope to see you next year!

Thank you,

The Orange Bowl Committee
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